
NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING  
        BOARD OF EDUCATION 

      TULLY CENTRAL SCHOOLS 
    
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that there will be a regular meeting of the Board of Education, Tully 
Central School District on Tuesday, August 20, 2024 at 6:00 p.m., at Tully Junior/Senior High 
School, Library, 5848 Route 80, Tully, New York.  
 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that the regular meeting is open to the public and that this 
notice is being given in accordance with the New York State Open Meetings Law. 
 
Members of the public are encouraged to attend in person.  
 
Dated: August 2, 2024  
 
  


